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As part of our on-going effort to implement and enforce best practices for contracting and procurement activities across the system, several revisions have been made to the Manual effective January 2009.  Significant revisions to the Manual are summarized below:     

(i) Establishment of guidelines, policies and procedures for reducing the insurance requirements for low risk services (Chapter II, page II-18 and Attachments II-3 and II-4)

(ii) Coordination of all governmental contracts through Southern Company Services Government Contract Compliance (Company LSO and Legal Review matrixes revised in Chapter II, page II-5)

(iii) Processes to ensure compliance with the new NERC Critical Infrastructure Procedures (Chapter III, page III-17).  

(iv) 
Revised processes for the drug screening and background investigations of contract workers (Chapter III, pages III-18 through III-25).  The major changes include additional services being defined for Risk Classification determination in Attachment III-6 and separate drug screening and background investigation processes for non-generation and generation (Attachments III-7 & III-8).

